
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faithfulness Class (Year 6) Collective Worship  

Thank you to Year 6 for their wonderful and reflective whole school Collective  
Worship on the theme, Jesus The Bread of Life. Year 6 planned the whole  
worship themselves in their Collective Worship teams. Their message was clear 
-we cannot be spiritually satisfied without Jesus in our lives.  
 
What did Jesus mean when he says, “I am the Bread of Life?” Well, simply put,  
He meant that we are not satisfied spiritually unless we know Jesus; we cannot  
survive spiritually without Jesus. We need Jesus, who indeed is the bread of life 
and who is always ready to welcome you to his table. 
 
New Arrivals!  
 

It is with great pleasure for Reception to announce the safe arrival of their chick,  
with a total of ten new arrivals hatching on Wednesday and Thursday this week. 
It was a bumper number with 10 in total this year!!  Reception have been learning  
about life cycles and this has certainly helped bring their learning to life!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 Residential to Herd Farm  
 
 

Newsletter for the week commencing 10th January 2022 
 

 
 
 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 10th January 
 

Guitar Lessons Resume 
 

Netball After School Club 
Resumes 

 
Reception Living Eggs 

arrival 
 

Tuesday 11th January 
 

Reception attend Mass 
 

Year 5 & 6 Weapon & 
Gang Awareness 
Workshop-Day 1 

 
Leeds United Foundation 
After School Club (Year 3) 

 
Year 2 Catch Up Club 

Begins 
3.15-4.00 

 
Wednesday 12th January 

Year 5 & 6 Weapon & 
Gang Awareness 
Workshop-Day 2 

 
No after school club 

provision due to staff 
training 

 
Thursday 13th January 
Year 5 Residential to 

Herd Farm 
 

Years 1/2 & 4 Leeds 
United Healthy Schools 

Workshop 
 

Year 6 Collective Worship 
 

Tuesday 18th January 
Year 1/2 attend Mass 

 
Thursday 20th January 

Year 5 Collective Worship 
 

 



  

Herd Farm Residential  

 
 
Our Year 5 pupils returned today from their residential at Herd Farm, although  
they were all exhausted from their time away, everyone returned with smiles on  
their faces!  
 
Mrs Drew said the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves and pushed 
themselves to the limit, trying new and adventurous activities.  They developed 
their teamwork and resilience skills as well as their confidence when undertaking 
a range of outdoor pursuits. I had the pleasure to visit Year 5 last night and they  
told me wonderful stories about the archery contest, zip line thrills and  
cosy camp fires. What an amazing experience for our pupils-memories that  
they will certainly cherish forever!   
 
Please visit Year 5 Class Dojo page for more residential highlights!  
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Thursday 27th January 

Year 2 SATs meeting for 
Parents/Carers 

 
Tuesday 25th January 
Year 2/3 Attend Mass 

 
Thursday 27th January 

Year 4 Collective Worship 
 

Thursday 3rd February  
Reception & Year 1 
Phonics Workshop 

Parents/Carers 
 

Friday 4th February 
NSPCC Number Day 

 
Tuesday 15th February 

Year 6 attend Mass 
 

Wednesday 16th February 
Parent/Carer 

Consultation Evening 
3.30-5.00 

 
Thursday 17th February 

Parent/Carer 
Consultation Evening 

5.00-6.30 
 



  

Year 5 Classroom Kitchen  

The delicious smell of sizzling spring rolls drifted through school earlier this week, as it was Year 5’s turn to 
participate in their Classroom Kitchen lesson. They used a range of cookery skills such as peeling, chopping and 
grating to prepare their vegetable filling. The trickiest part of the process was rolling and shaping the pastry. I’m 
sure you agree, they did an amazing job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform Reminder  

 
Pupils should only wear trainers on their allocated PE days NOT with their  
school uniform. Parents/Carers are reminded that pupils should wear  
black school shoes with their school uniform as per the School 
Uniform Policy.  
 
 
 
 
Please visit our school website for further information  
https://www.christthekingleeds.co.uk/parents/uniform 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 
Mrs Waide 
Interim Head of School 

https://www.christthekingleeds.co.uk/parents/uniform

